
Honeybees Newsletter autumn 2020 
 
 
 
Hello and welcome to our lovely Honeybees families. We are so happy to welcome you to our pre-
school and are incredibly excited to have lots of fun learning through play as we spend the year 
together.   
 
It has been wonderful to meet you all at our new starter meetings and spend time with you this 
week. We have a little group of superstars! 
 
Please keep an eye on Dojo as we will post daily on there so you can see what your child is up to 
during the day   
 
Important information 

 Please send you child in with a little bag of spare clothes, which will stay in their locker, 
in case we need to change them. 

 We will be outside in ALL weathers accessing our beautiful surrounding so please send your 
child in with wellies, a coat, hat/scarf/gloves when the weather turns cold. We do have 
waterproofs however if you wish to send one in with your child please ensure it is named 
  

 Name everything please! 

 Ensure your child has a named water bottle in school. We will send home each night to be 
washed. 

 We open our doors at 8:45am and end of the day is 3:15pm. 

 
Staff  

We have a super team who will be working with your child this coming year. Please use our names 
at home so the children become familiar with us all quickly   A little reminder below, so you 
know who is in and when.  

Wednesday – Friday – Mrs Lever 

Wednesday – Friday – Miss Radcliffe  

Wednesday – Friday morning – Mrs Kenyon 

Wednesday – Friday afternoon – Mrs Patel 

 

 

 
Please remember to message us with any questions or concerns you might have.  
 
Mrs Lever, Miss Radcliffe and team Discovery!  


